
NEWS RELEASE – TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF SHOEMAKER PARK 
For immediate release: 8-19-2021 1:45 pm 
 

Temporary Closure of SHOEMAKER PARK due to 
COVID Exposure 

 
Shoemaker Park will be closed effective immediately 
(Thursday, August 19, 2021, at 1:45 pm), until further 
notice due to COVID Exposure.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience that this has caused. 
 
We will publish a new notice once the Shoemaker Park 
area has been cleaned and sanitized.  
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